
World War Two HRS Board Meeting 
May 24, 2007 

 
The meeting was called to order by Elliott James at 8:02 pm.  In attendance were 
BOD members Greg Lee, Elliot James, Dave Jameson, Carl Bogar, and 
Jonathan Stevens.  HRS members present were Tim Scherer and Dave Pasbrig. 
 
The minutes from the April meeting were unanimously approved. 
 
There was no outstanding Old Business. 
 
Greg Lee reported on the new Charters.  The 4th Armored Division was still 
being worked on by the Allied representative.  401st/325th GIR, 82nd Airborne 
needed the approval of Wayne Schemmer and Bob Blecke but looked very 
complete.  The 4th Infantry Division needed some minor changes in the charter 
according to the Allied Rep and would probably be voted on at the next meeting.  
The 29th Division was reviewed by the Allied rep and looked good.  Some 
information was needed by the 116th Division, 60th reg, 7th Kp. Windhund The 
contact person had not responded.  The 21st Infantrie Division needed to be 
contacted due to changes in their charter.  The 2nd Kp. Gebrigsjager again 
could not be contacted.  No contact person was included in the charter which 
was severely damaged by the Post Office.  The 5th Kp., Grossdeutschland was 
unanimously approved.  The Herman Goring Div, 1st Flak Rgt. was 
unanimously approved. 
 
A Lowell Complaint was mentioned by Dave Pasbrig.  A woman had been hurt 
on barb wire, there was a fire too close to a tent, and a woman had fired a 
weapon after posted hours.  Dave had not witnessed the events and mentioned 
he was not at the event.  Dave Jameson motioned to table the discussion on 
Lowell as this was here say.   
 
Greg Lee mentioned the potential problems with alcohol at HRS events and will 
write an article on this for The Edge.  Dave Jameson said alcohol violated the 
insurance and that the insurance company pays attention to the HRS website. 
 
The treasurer had no report. 
 
At this point a BOD member needed to sign off and Elliott James closed the 
meeting at 8:55. 


